
Project Review Committee Report to CPARB 12/11/14 

December 4, 2014 PRC Meeting 

CPARB PRC appointments: Newly appointed PRC members present were introduced to the PRC. 

Applications Received: The Project Review Committee received 2 applications for review.  

1. The application from the Washington State Convention Center Facility Expansion (GC/CM) was 

requested to be pulled and will be resubmitted at a later date.  

 

2. WSDOT Ferries Division, Coleman Dock Project (GC/CM).  

PRC panel unanimously approved the GCCM application by WSDOT/WSF Division for 

rebuilding of Seattle's Coleman Dock Project.  This is envisioned as a $268M project overall, 

currently funded on the order of $13M for design and preconstruction.  WSF has assembled a 

team of some GCCM-experienced staff plus a GCCM-experienced consulting team including 

Parametrix, with advisory and mentoring input from current and past UW Alternative Public 

Works delivery staff.  The project is multi-phased, operational during construction, and complex 

with considerable environmental and infrastructure challenges ahead.   

Our next PRC meeting is scheduled for January 22, 2015 with applications due by COB January 2, 2015.  

Other Items:  

 When CPARB appoints new and/or replacement PRC members OR a current 'expiring term' PRC 

member leaves the Committee, a letter of 'thanks/appreciation for your service' is requested to 

be sent by CPARB notifying/confirming said departure(s).  This could be 'pre-formatted' letter 

with the only missing specifics, the person's name and date(s) involved. 

 AGC GCCM training set for January 29-30, 2015.  Request CPARB post this information on their 

web site, with link to the AGC’s announcement.  Latest data [12/9/14] indicates however that 

this class is full/sold-out.  


